
048
MARCH	2021

We	are	pleased	to	announce	that	Ontario	Teachers’	Pension	Plan
agreed	to	acquire	a	majority	stake	in	Logoplaste	Group.

This	marks	an	exciting	new	chapter	in	Logoplaste's	growth	path	to
become	a	leader	in	rigid	plastic	packaging	solutions.

OTPP	will	be	supporting	our	strategy	of	continued	investment	in
innovation,	sustainability	as	well	as	geographic	and	product	expansion.
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